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With the eventual and inevitable depletion of
conventional fossil fuels, renewable energy sources are
expected to play a key role in modern society, also in
consideration of the increasing energy demand and
attempts to achieve the Sustainable Development Goals
(SDGs) as an urgent call. Therefore, minimizing
greenhouse gas emissions as much as possible is a
must for achieving an energy transition in the near
future. In this scenario, wind, solar, hydrogen, ocean,
and other sources can be incorporated into the world’s
energy matrix while considering the specific
characteristics of each region. This Special Issue aims
to create a forum for experts, professionals, and readers
interested in topics related to sustainable energies and
modern power systems. We invite researchers and
professionals to present their work in progress related
to such subjects (including emerging technologies).
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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